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Letterhead:  Arizona Peace Officer Standards and Training Board, 2643 East University Drive, Phoenix, 

Arizona, 85034-6914; Phone (602) 223-2514; Fax (602) 244-0477 

 

May 26, 2010 

 

Commander Ed Dobbertin, Jr. 

Pima Community College Law Enforcement Academy 

Public Safety & Emergency Services Institute 

4211 S. Santa Rita Ave. 

Tucson, AZ 85714-1641 

Dear Commander Dobbertin: 

On behalf of the Arizona Peace Officer Standards & Training Board, it is my pleasure to advise you of the 

Board’s approval of Pima Community College Law Enforcement Academy (PCCLEA) to provide basic 

training which may be used to qualify for certified peace officer status.  This approval was based on the 

overall conformity with Arizona Administrative Code R13-4-116 and became effective May 19, 2010. 

Congratulations to you and your staff on the approval of the Basic Peace Officer Training Program 

offered at the Pima Community College Law Enforcement Academy. 

Sincerely 

Lyle Mann 

Executive Director 

CC: Susan Kifer, Advanced Program Manager 

       Julie Daglio, Advanced Program Coordinator 
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